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unchroom Desires 
"ieat And Lard
”I wish every parent had 

to work in the lunch room 

one day, and then he viould 

learn to appreciate it,” 

states Mrs. C.D. Phillips, 

who substituted for Mrs. 

K. F. Lewis to attend a 

supervisor’s meeting at 
the court howsc in Nash
ville on September 25.

Besides students who help 

during the lunch hour 

there are five workers in 
the lunch room; lilrs.Lewis, 

Mrs. I^rshall ?/illiams,Mrs. 

M. C. O'Keal, Mrs. Wade 

Joyner^ and Mrs. R. E, 

Thompson.
PRIfES

Because of the inflation 

of prices and wages the 
cafeteria’s lunch fee has 

increased from ten to fif

teen cents.
Approximately 400 stu

dents eat in the lunch 

room daily,

I.lrs. Lewis has asked that 
anyone who has lard or 

side meat to sell please 

send or bring it to the 

lunchroom; otherv/ise she

declares "the cafeteria 

will be forced to stop 

operating”.

Ftenchlls Fun TEACHER.S

Beautiful enunciation is 
said to come from opening 
the mouth and permitting 

the sound to'escape. This 
being the case, French I 
students should speak 
beautifully. Happily each 
student sits bn T Fronoh

class Aiith his mouth in a 

comical shape, brought a- 
bout by tvjo forces: the
attempt to produce the cor
rect sound by the correct 
position of his lips and 
tongue and to keep from 
laughing at the other fel- 
lov/’n mouth, i-.ll that is 

needed is a mirrovj in 

front of the room to let 
each student see himself 

as others see him. Our

(Continued from page 14)

home economics and has the 
ninth grade home room.
She is a graduate of East 

Carolina Teacher’s College, 
Greenville. She taught in 
Kittrell, North Carolina, 
last year. Knitting and 
fishing are her hobbies, 
but keeping up with her 
husband and caring for her 
baby daughter, Clara Jane, 

viho is only seven months 
old, consume her spare 
time.

uh* s 1 t’s, and ah’s

complicated, nevertheless, 
French I is fun.

B. Eatmon.
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Latest 
Styles In 

Jewelry To 
. MatchYour 

FallSuits.

Wi Isoris O ldest Cri^dit Jewelers.
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